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Nadeem Jan

From: Muhammad Arafat <ucpwsamanaok@gmail.com>

Sent: Friday, 24 July, 2020 2:19 PM

To: Nadeem Jan

Subject: Re: Show letter on account of unapproved absenteeism

Attachments: Screenshot_20200724-141120.jpg; Screenshot_20200724-141136.jpg

Sir have been sent my headcounts on the dates June 2, 4 and 15  which I was considered absent. I have a proof 
of messages that I sent to concern PEO while because of communication problem I didn't send my headcount on 
June 1. I am attaching the screenshot of my headcounts that I had sent to PEO and pictures of activity conducted 
on that particular dates.  
 
On Fri, Jul 24, 2020, 11:45 AM Nadeem Jan <nadeemjan@ctc.org.pk> wrote: 

Dear Mr. Mohammad Arafat,  

  

Please find attached file of Show letter on account of unapproved absenteeism and make sure to submit your 
response within 48 hours along with proof against each date/ day absenteeism 

  

Regards, 

  

Nadeem Jan 

Project Officer-PTPP CTC 
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